
 

 

                                                                                                                                             

HIGH STREET PRIMARY 
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Dear Parent(s), 

                    

I am writing to advise you that Year 5 will be taking part in a visit to Brittany Ferries 

tomorrow as part of our Widening Horizons learning. Your child needs to come into 

school as normal wearing their school uniform and they must also bring a waterproof 

coat, as we will be walking. Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch. If your 

child is entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided for them. 

 

The event will be taking place during school time. Due to the early start time and the 

fact that we will be walking, we will need to leave school by 9.00am. Please could 

your child be at school by 8.45am so that we are able to leave promptly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hedger 
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